
DATE: January 13,2006 

TO: Docket File 05-001 62 

FROM: Pat Murphy fq 

RE: Phone Conversation wlth Mr. Charles Pickney 

I had a telephone conversat~on wlth Charles on Tuesday, January 10, 2006 regarding a 
map show~ng the exact location of the wastewatcr system. The TRA Staff has 
requested the type of map that is prov~ded by the TVA. Charles Indicated that he has 
requested the map from TVA and wishes to personally deliver it to Staff when ~t IS 

received to be sure ~t satisfies Staff's needs. He asked and I assured him that one 
original copy was all that we needed. 


